LAWRENCE, KANSAS

Neal M. Wherry Principal

August 11, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen, Chairman Program Committee, Rotary Club 801 Louisiana Street Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog":

We anticipate the observance of Boys and Girls Week next spring the week of April 26 to May 2. Our school would like very much to have the privilege of having the Rotary Club take luncheon at the school on Monday, April 27 and to have our boys and girls to present the program.

Cordially and Rotarily yours,

Neal M. Wherry

13701-eo